
All Narcotics Anonymous meetings
in the Santa Cruz Area

are unable to meet physically
due to the statewide

Shelter In Place
order to protect public health

during the COVID-19 outbreak.
Please visit our website at

www.santacruzna.org
or call our phoneline at

(855)5NA-CRUZ
to get information about how to
access virtual NA meetings being

hosted by local members. 

http://www.santacruzna.org/

